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Dear inspectors,
 
I’ll keep this short – you have all the objections eloquently voiced by so many of us
and they are all sound.
 
This project is, quite simply wrong, on every level.
 
Wrong for this city.
 
Wrong for the surrounding area.
 
Disruptive in the short term.
 
Damaging in the long term.
 
Unwanted on both sides of the channel.
 
An unwanted product borne out of greed and arrogance.
 
UNSAFE – environmentally and a security risk.
 
Vehemently opposed by all political parties – congratulations Aquind, it took this ill-
conceived nightmare of a project to unite Labour, Conservative, Green and Lib
Dem voices in the City – surely that tells you something.
 
There are times when government MUST listen to the people who will be affected
by their projects and this is one of them.
 
Please – do not let this happen.
 
There are few things I would lay down in front of a bulldozer to stop – but this is
one of them.
 
Thank  you for your attention.
 
Please let me know that you have received this objection.
 
Yours most sincerely
 
Lynne Harvey
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